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Matthew Godinez 
1017 S Tennessee Ave 
Chanute, KS 66720 
godinezmatt@gmail.com 
620.432.3407 
 
February 27, 2025 

Heather Guernsey 
Board President 
USD 413 School Board 
321 E Main Street 
Chanute, KS 66720 

Dear Heather, 

I am writing to formally resign from my position on the USD 413 School Board, effective 
February 27, 2025. This decision comes after careful consideration and is due to my increasing 
responsibilities in my role at the Kansas Department of Commerce, which have significantly 
limited the time I can dedicate to board duties. 

Serving on the school board has been a rewarding experience, and I am grateful for the 
opportunity to contribute to our district's growth and success. I have great respect for the 
dedication and passion of my fellow board members, administrators, and staff, and I am 
confident that the district will continue to thrive under their collective leadership. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Sincerely, 
Matthew Godinez 
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